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Application  No: Site Address: Case Officer: Consultees Name: Comment:Received:

Mrs Mary  Horlock OBJ2012/5825/P 8 Pilgrims Lane 

London

NW3 1SL

Rob Tulloch 22/08/2013  22:17:09

Response:

This development will create environmental and other problems for the street and surrounding area. The proposed constructions have generated a great deal of debate and criticism so far, and seem 

unnecessary. There are problems with the basement plans in terms of gross disturbance to surrounding properties, as well as technical considerations relating to the building itself. The roof extension 

would be intrusive, and generally cause further disturbance and loss of privacy to neighbours.
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